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November 18, 2016 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: Notice of Ex Parte -- CG Docket No. 13-46, WT Docket Nos. 07-250 and 10-254 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
In its October 30, 2015, Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM) in the above-referenced dockets, the Commission 
proposes to require the registration of Hearing Aid Compatible (HAC) Customer Premises Equipment (CPE) used 
with VoIP service in a public database, such as the database of terminal equipment that is administered by the 
Administrative Council for Terminal Attachments (ACTA).1  The ACTA supports this proposal and believes the 
ACTA maintained database could be modified to accommodate the registration of this equipment.  
 
A copy of this ex parte notification is being filed in the above-reference dockets. If there are any questions 
pertaining to this matter, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Thomas Goode 
ATIS General Counsel 
 
 
 
cc: Susan Bahr, Attorney Advisor, Disability Rights Office, Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau 
 
 
 

                                            
1 NPRM at ¶28. 


